Good evening, Charles H. Parker Students and Families! This is Ms. Range, proud
principal of Charles H. Parker Academic Center. | hope everyone had an amazing
weekend and found some time for movies and naps with the rainy weather. As
always, this message will be posted on our website and our Facebook account.
Please remember that the school is here to support you. If you have any needs or
need any support, please let us know. The office is open Monday through Friday
from 7:30 AM until 5:30 PM.

It's a pretty quiet week at the Hive. On Thursday, we will be hosting incoming
families for a tour of our school. Tours will begin at 10 AM. Friday, by popular
demand from our kids, we will have a Pajama Day! Our continued focus for this
week is to finish the year strong! Our 3 — 5" graders are tracking their success
towards EOGs. Ask them about their goals and how they are earning their points!

The Music Department is preparing for our Spring Musical Presentation Thursday,
May 2nd at 6 pm. Please join us and support what our 2nd-5th grade student
musicians and singers have been working on! We will be delighted to see you there.
It will be “The Greatest Show’!

Please mark your calendars — May 2 is our Beginners’ Day celebration. It will start
at 10 AM. This is an opportunity for rising Kindergarten students and parents to
see the school, visit a classroom, and learn important information about the
upcoming school year. If you have a rising kindergartener, please bring them to our
event. We will also host a virtual event on May 7 at 6 PM. Please reach out to Ms.
Range for more information.

May 18 is the PAC SpringFest! This is a great event and a fun day with bouncy
houses, food trucks, games, and music! We need volunteers to help make the day a
success. Please consider helping out before, during or after the event with some of
the items that need to be completed. You can sign up at https://bit.ly/PACSpring
Please share this link with other organizations that may be willing to send
volunteers. We need a lot of hands to make this celebration happen!

We are in our final weeks of school. As the weather gets nicer and warmer, please
remember to put your child’s name on coats and sweatshirts. Many items are
getting put down and misplaced as it gets warmer during the day. In addition, please
remember that students are not permitted to wear flip flops or slides to school. It is
always best to have students wear sneakers or closed toe shoes for safety.


https://bit.ly/PACSpring

Please reach out if you have any questions or have any needs. Thank you for all of
your support, understanding and dedication to Charles H. Parker! Have a
wonderful evening!



